J.L.CAYIAS e 27209 Kane Lane e  Conroe, Texas 77301

November 29, 1977

Mr. A. R. Kendrick
Supervisor, District #3

0il Conservation Commission
1000 Rio Brazos Rd.

Aztec, New Mexico 87410

Re: J. R. Abraham
Stevie Joe 3/

C-8-25N-3W
Dear Al:

I have checked all of our records trying to locate something

on the Stevie Joe #2 but have been unable to find any logs or
files pertaining to it. I talked to Joe Abraham and he advised
me the well was drilled then plugged and abandoned directly
after drilling.

I will check the files in Albuquerque the next time I am through
there to see if any information is available from that source.

Wish I could be of more help, but this is all the information
I have been able to obtain at the moment.

Very truly yours,

e /E'
Jack L. Cayias
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